
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 8/17/2012 11:02:30 AM

'jp6@cpuc.ca.gov' (jp6@cpuc.ca.gov); 'diana.lee@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(diana.lee@cpuc.ca.gov)
Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 
Monardi, Marino (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=M3Mt); 
Middlekauff, Charles (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CRMd); 
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: R.l 1-03-012—response to ALJ ruling re legacy contracts due 8/22

Confidential Protected Material

Not for Public Disclosure

Diana and Jordan,

Please find attached the ALJ ruling on pre-AB 32 contracts and PG&E’s draft comments to 
date. We are continuing to refine our draft comments, but wanted to provide you with a copy 
as you develop your comments. Please let us know if it would be helpful to discuss further in 
advance of the filing date of 8/22.

Thanks,

Melissa and Marino

From: Middlekauff, Charles (Law)
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 5:17 PM 
To: Capelle, Anna (Law); Monardi, Marino;
Subject: FW: R.11-03-012-response to ALJ ruling re legacy contracts due 8/22

Redacted

From: Lee, Diana [mailto:diana.lee@cpuc.ca.qovl
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2012 3:05 PM
To: Middlekauff, Charles (Law); Warner, Christopher (Law)
Cc: Miley, Matt
Subject: R.11-03-012-response to ALJ ruling re legacy contracts due 8/22
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Hi Chris and Charles,

Based on my review of PG&E’s comments in response to Panoche’s motion, it appears that 
PG&E and DRA have similar concerns about this matter. Would you be able to send a copy 
of the dispute resolution language at issue in the Panoche PPA? And would you consider 
sending a draft of the comments you intend to file? I realize that there is the opportunity for 
reply comments, but we would nevertheless find it useful to take a look at your comments in 
advance of next Wednesday. I will be in the office tomorrow, and then out next week. My 
colleague Matt Miley will be working on this in my absence.

Thank you for your consideration of these requests,

Diana Lee

415-703-4342
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